
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
August 28, 2024

Thank you
Mr. Ron Schroeder, Interim Principal

Greetings Families and Supporters,
Look at that smile!! We have been very blessed to have had Mr. Schroeder here at
Wolf River Lutheran High School, while he stepped in as our Interim Principal for
the last 3 months. You could always find Ron with a smile on his face and eager to
help! We are very grateful for the support & knowledge that he shared along with his strong faith in the Lord. We
are truly going to miss his presence, kindness and support here at Wolf River. Ron, please stop in and say Hi! when
you're in the area! Ron treated the whole school to dilly bars on Wednesday, thank you Ron!

AWORD FROMMR. SCHROEDER - As I write my final note to all the students, families and supporters of WRLHS I
am thankful that I have had the opportunity to serve as Interim Principal these last 3 months. It’s been a pleasure
getting to know the staff, students and families of Wolf River. I have gained great respect for our school. There are
a lot of positives happening here at Wolf River Lutheran High School. I would encourage you to continue looking
for ways to support the school. Keep WRLHS in your prayers. God is faithful and I believe He will do great things at
WRLHS. ~ Mr. Ron Schroeder

VERSE FOR TODAY: Sometimes, our prayers seem to bounce off the ceiling like
Basketballs and fall to the floor, rattling around under our feet and tripping us
up in mockery of our requests. Other times, we are overcome with emotion, and
the words of our prayers can't begin to capture what's crashing around in our
hearts. Thanks be to God for the assurance that the power of our prayers is not
dependent upon the choice of our words but upon his grace given us by the Holy
Spirit's intercession. The Holy Spirit presents our requests — our words, our
emotions, and even the things beyond our words and emotions — and he does
so to God powerfully and acceptably, no matter what comes out of our hearts
and mouths!

FAIR PARKING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: We are in great need of volunteer help to park vehicles at the fair this
weekend. August 29th-September 2nd. We still have 36 open shifts to fill. Today, Thursday, August 29th
5-9pm selling tickets inside and outside the booth(2). Saturday, August 31st 5-9pm (8). Our greatest need is
on Sunday, September 1st, 9am-1pm(10) & 5-9pm(8). There are a few open spots on Monday, September
2nd, 9am-1pm(2) and 1pm-5pm(4). If you, your family, friends or neighbors are able to help with any shift or
amount of time, please call or text Donna Klemens at 715-853-3127or email donnaklemens3@gmail.com.
THANK YOU!!
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KRINGLE FUNDRAISER -We are looking for one or two people who would be willing to be trained to help with our
yearly Kringle fundraiser. The Kringle fundraiser runs from November 7th-November 21st. If you have any questions,
please contact David Kaiser at 715-304-1188 for details and information on what is all entailed.

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY -Wednesday, September 4th is picture day! Pictures will be taken following
chapel service. Forms are attached to the email and are also available outside the school office. Don’t
forget to bring your smile!

HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Hot lunch was served this week by Group 3. Thank you for the delicious
hamburgers, hotdogs and brats, corn, milk, bars and dilly bars! Next week Group 4 will be serving soup &

sandwich, fruit or vegetables & dessert. Thank you again for being part of the Wednesday hot lunch meals!

CHAPEL NEWS - Pastor Stoll led our chapel service this week. Thank you, Pastor Stoll! His message reminded us that
because of Jesus and his love and forgiveness for us that we need to “not let the sun go down on our anger and give no
opportunity to the devil.” Otherwise bitterness can grow leading to more sinful thoughts and actions. We need to be kind to
one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another as God in Christ forgives us.
Our chapel offerings for the first quarter will go to support Lauren Dawson, who is working for
a non-profit organization that sends Christian English teachers to places like Northern Africa.
Lauren will be able to strengthen students' English skills and share her faith. We collected
$12.00 in offerings this week.

Civics Class - (pictured on the right) Mr. Berkesch is showing his students how to correctly
lower and raise the flags. Civics class is in charge of flag duty, a true honor.

FALL EXTRAVAGANZA: Saturday, October 5th from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. at Wolf River Lutheran
High School. Come check out the craft fair and get a jump start on your christmas shopping or
add to your fall decor. There is still room for vendors. Please contact Marilee at
mari7613@yahoo.com for more information. Cost is $25 per 10x10 space.

WOLF RIVER LUTHERAN APPAREL ORDER OPPORTUNITY - Whether you support cross
country, volleyball, basketball, track or Wolf River we have something for everyone. Check out
the new designs that were just added this week! Click on the link and order away. Happy
Shopping!

https://bolinsspeedyts.tuosystems.com/stores/wrlhs23

A Look Ahead……
August 29 - Office Hours, 8 a.m. - Noon
August 29 & 30 - No School
August 30 - Office Closed
August 29- Sept. 2 - Fair Parking
September 3 - School resumes
September 3 - Cross Country, meet at Iola High School, 4:00 p.m.
September 4 - Early Dismissal, 1:45 p.m./Inservice
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PACKER CONCESSIONWORKERS NEEDED - We are in need of individuals to work the home Packer games. We need 8
workers per game. If you are interested in helping out with this fundraiser please email Collin Arvey at
karvey4668@charter.net. Thank you!

HOME GAMEWORKERS NEEDED:

Game Date
Day of the
Week Opponent Game Time

9/15/24 Sunday Colts 12:00 p.m.

9/29/24 Sunday Vikings 12:00 p.m.

10/13/24 Sunday Cardinals 12:00 p.m.

10/20/24 Sunday Texans 12:00 p.m.

11/3/24 Sunday Lions 3:25 p.m.

11/24/24 Sunday 49ers 3:25 p.m.

11/28/24 Sunday Dolphins 7:20 p.m.

12/23/24 Saturday Saints 7:15 p.m

ATHLETICS - Hello Parents! Volleyball season is days away and we are very excited to get started! As the athletes get ready for
the season, we need your help in making the year a big success. If your child is in a sport or club throughout the year, each
family is required to assist with at least three sporting events. There are so many places to volunteer your time. Whether it be
admissions, concessions, or helping out in the game itself, we need you. It is recommended that if you have a child in
volleyball, maybe consider working the basketball season. And vice versa, if your child is in basketball, please consider helping
out during volleyball season. This way you don't miss a moment of your child's game. Please check out the link below to see
how you can help us get the year started strong. Thank you so much! Lord's blessings, WRLHS Booster Club

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040F4FAAAC2DA2FA7-50528023-volleyball

Volleyball SEASON HAS BEGUN - a couple of pictures from Tuesday night's game against Elcho. Go Eagles!
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